
Dear Sir/Madam,

You will be pleased to note that Lovely Professional University(LPU), Punjab is
going to commence its annual, three-day Global Open Fest "YouthVibe" 2023 at
its campus.

This year we have prepared an exquisite concoction of diverse events for all the
participants, ranging from sports, e-sports to cultural, literary & lifestyle events.
To top it all, we also have a wide array of workshops and an extravagant fete.
This all is to make the experience at Youth Vibe more enchanting and
enthralling.

Youth Vibe is a cultural amalgamation, an exuberant collision of LPU's high-
octane spirit and international ethos. Since its inception YouthVibe has
continuously been providing a mammoth platform to participants from all over
the globe This is a sincere effort of LPU to bring forth students' hidden talents
and to hone their exquisite skill sets.

You are requested to encourage your students to participate in this mega event.
It is also expected that this fest may get adequate promotion in your institution
through your concerned departments.

For more details & to register online, please visit youthvibe.lpu.in

For any query, please feel free to reach out to us at youthvibe@lpu.co.in or
contact :
Dr. Nitin Bhardwaj, Deputy Dean & Head, Division of Youth Affairs, LPU 
(+91-9988858588)
Student Coordinators, (+91-7367961061, +91-9467052710, +91-8340170277)

A positive response from your end shall be highly appreciated.

With warm regards

Dr. Sorabh Lakhanpal
Dean, Student Welfare Wing,
Lovely Professional University, Punjab
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